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Engagement produces three priorities 
Three main priorities came out of the recent community engagement sessions held by Kitselas 

Band Council and they will now be incorporated into the band staffôs projects list. Council   

reported on the results of the meetings at the Annual General Meeting this past Tuesday as well 

as presenting the 2014-15 Annual Report. 

Council met with youth on October 23 (including some pizza and bowling!), then with adults 

ages 19-54 on October 25, before wrapping up with an Elders session on November 2. 

The three priorities to arise were the Fisheries Program, a full-time Youth Coordinator, and a 

full-time Cultural Coordinator.                                                                         (continued on page 2) 
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In speaking about the Fisheries Program, many members felt the band should employ Kitselas 

members and that the band should fish for people who have no way to harvest (and there 

should be a sign-up, pick up fish process).  

They would also like to see community members be involved in harvesting, dressing, canning, 

drying, and smoking ï as well as have community smokehouses in both main reserves. 

It was also mentioned that the Fish Wheel should be set up and running for the 2016 fishing 

season and that there should be a boat launch built in the Canyon, perhaps by changing a piece 

of area from the National Historic Site to Kitselas land.  

The calls for a full-time Youth Coordinator included family activities, a youth centre and sports 

including an ice rink. 

Youth also wanted to spearhead a community clean-up and see training and courses for such 

things as bear awareness, drivers training, language classes, babysitting, cashier course and 

First Aid. 

Participation in the DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program, free gym passes and 

access to sports like hockey, soccer, volleyball, baseball, as well as a field trip to Old Kitselas 

were also brought up. 

Many members suggested that the current position of Canyon Coordinator be expanded a    

Cultural Coordinator to provide year-round cultural activities, including: language lessons, 

smudging, dancing, rites of passage, Kitselas history, hunting & harvesting, berry picking, and 

fish camp at Endudoon. 

Other suggestions included better signage, including ñchildren at playò signs and          

retractable speed bumps in Gitaus as well as a Good Food Box program, more parent/tot       

activities, and checking in on Elders. 

Council also took a number of questions that were forwarded to the appropriate departments. 
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We are happy to introduce the Power Engineering course being held at Northwest     
Community College.  

The Power Engineering Readiness Course started November 9 and concludes in       
February, with Year one of the course beginning in September, with tuition and living      
allowance paid by PNW LNG. 
 

SURVEY 

As many of you may recall, we started work on a Kitselas employment & training survey 
with our summer students. Now, Talia Henry is assisting us in completing that survey and 
entering the data into our data base. If you have not already completed the survey, please 
complete your survey and receive your Timmyôs coffee card. 
 

FAST TRACK  

We are extremely pleased with our continuing partnership with the Fast Track program. 
Program Coordinator, David Henderson, has been successful in placing many of Kitselas 
and Kitsumkalum members into full time jobs. Dave is at the Administration building every 
Wednesday morning at 9:30 am. to provide assistance in job placements. 
 

REQUIREMENTS 

We require that all persons looking for work or training update their resumes and list their 
valid certificates. If members are interested in a particular training program, please apply 
early and provide your updated resume, certificates and program information so that we 
can assist you when apply for training support.  
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